
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As part of the end of year activity for 2nd year students, the school is organising a day trip to 

Killary Adventure Centre, Leenaun, Co Galway, where students will take part in one water and 

two land-based activities.  

This trip will cost €90.00 per student and includes the cost of the bus and entry to Killary 

Adventure Centre.  

Payment for the trip must be completed by April 19th. This can be paid either in full or 

instalments at any time before that date. A WAY2PAY link will be sent to parent/guardian. 

We ask that students pay A €20.00 deposit on WAY2PAY to confirm their place before Friday 

22nd March. The trip will take place on Friday 10th May.  

Further details about this trip including permission slips will be given nearer to the date.   

Students must follow all school rules as normal while on an excursion.  

Further details about Killary Adventure Centre can be found by following the second link in the 

SMS you have just received. 

Yours sincerely, 

                                             

_______________                                  _____________ 

Mr Denis O’Rourke                                 Ms Anna Quilter 

(Principal)                                                (Year-head) 

 

Anna Quilter 


